
You're Invited to a Farewell Gathering! 

Dear Parents, 

As the school year comes to an end, we would like to invite you to a farewell gathering to 

celebrate our wonderful experiences together and bid farewell to those moving on. 

Date: Saturday, June 10, 2023 

Time: 4:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

Location: Community Center Hall, 1234 Parent Ave, Hometown 

Please join us for an evening filled with fun, laughter, and cherished memories. Refreshments 

will be provided. 

Kindly RSVP by June 1, 2023, to ensure we have enough food and seating for everyone. 

Warm regards, 

The Parent Group Committee 


